
From: Lena Frank <yudidaqt@aol.com> 
Sent: Sunday, January 14, 2024 11:28 PM 
To: Council Members <CouncilMembers@brisbaneca.org> 
Subject: Water Aerobics Fee Increase 
  
Good Evening.. my name is Lena Frank and I currently attend Water Aerobics  three days a week.  I 
began swimming in October after being invited to join from a neighbor.  I had previously injured both 
my ankles from a fall and had been having therapy twice a week.  I thought I would try water aerobics 
and I absolutely love it.  Heidi is amazing.  The classes are full of energy and some of the nicest woman 
I’ve ever met.  I do not live in Brisbane and come from San Bruno and pay the non resident fee.  San 
Bruno is currently rebuilding their community center with an indoor and outdoor pool.  As I am sure it 
will be a wonderful asset to San Bruno, I have come to enjoy carpooling with my neighbor and the 
company of some remarkable ladies.  I  also cannot say enough  about Heidi Levison.  She gives so much 
of her time and talent to make this class what it is and why I continue to attend.  If rates are increased 
I’m afraid I will not be able to perhaps attend as many classes as I need.  Gas prices are another factor 
also.  I wish to continue enjoying this class three days a week .  I know many of the woman feel the same 
way.  Thank you for listening and if anyone on the council is curious or interested  come take a 
class.  They are wonderful ! 
Lena Frank. 650-826-0345  Yudidaqt@aol.com 
Sent from my iPad 
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